COPY.
Llond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
6th October, 1941,
Your Ref: PR/HFB,

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 29th ultimo
respecting the steam trawler "MARCONI", and much regret to learn

that this vessel was lost by collision on the 20th September, 1941,
Thanking you for your intimation,

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Assistant Secretary.

Messrs, Fs & Ts. Ross, Ltd,,
West Dock Avenue,
HULL,
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